

MICHAEL O. LEAVITT

CLENE S. WALKER

Dear Rodeo Fans and Contestants,

As Governor of the state of Utah, I welcome all of you to the first rodeo event of the UGRA. Whether you are visiting the Beehive State for the first time, or you call Utah home, I hope you enjoy the events and festivities surrounding this year's rodeo.

Congratulations to the members of UGRA for working diligently to raise needed monies for the many charities within our state. May the rodeo be both successful and enjoyable for everyone involved.

Best Wishes.

Michael O. Leavitt

Governor